
Third Northern Mariana Islands Constitutional Convention 
Second Floor, Joeten Dandan Center -2666- 
Caller.Box 10007, Saipan, MP 96950 

Tel. No.: (670) 235-0843 Fax No.: (670) 235-0842 

July 24,1995 

Theodore R. Mitchell, Esq. 
P.O. Box 2020 
Saipan, MP 96950 

Dear Ted: 

We received your letter dated July 23, 1995 in which you recounted an informal 
conversation held during a recess of the plenary session on July 22, 1995. 

Your account is not accurate. 

The Committee on Land and Personal Rights has asked that I continue to work with all of 
the interested lawyers as I put together the Committee's report. I will be in touch with you to 

) 
schedule further meetings. In the meantime, I would appreciate any suggestions you have as to 
the language used to express the changes that the Convention has approved or as to the analysis 
of the Constitution which will contain the legislative history of these sections. 

Sincerely, 

Deanne C. Siemer 


